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Term 3 Week 6 

 Wednesday 28th August - Book Fair Begins 

 Thursday 29th August - Book Week Parade 

 Friday 30th August - K-2 Assembly hosted by 

KS 

Term 3 Week 7 

 Tuesday 4th September - Book Fair Closes 

 Friday 6th September - P&C Meeting 9:15am 

Term 3 Week 8 

 Tuesday 10th September - Year 2 and SRC 

Gardening Excursion 

 Thursday 12th September - Parent Teacher 

Interviews 

 Friday 13th September - K-2 Assembly with an 

item performed by /2E 

Term 3 Week 9 

 Tuesday 17th September - 2020 First Round 

Preschool Applications Close 

 Tuesday 17th September - K-2 Gardening Day 

 Wednesday 18th September - Padstow North 

PS Year 2 students visit BSIS 

 Thursday 19th September - Multicultural Day 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

   

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

Tuesday - School Banking Day 

Wednesday - Playgroup 9:15am 

Friday (Even Weeks) - K-2 Assembly 

Friday P-2 Sports Pro Program  

 

What’s on @ BSIS 

Bankstown South 

Infants School 
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https://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwiA4ceb5JfLAhVoJKYKHZOJAr0QjRwIBw&url=https://towncentss.eq.edu.au/Calendarandnews/News/Pages/NEW-communication-app.aspx&bvm=bv.115339255,d.dGY&psig=AFQjCNEbVyLiahAU0gH3xvwYA9sgPsIniQ&ust=1456656953698477


 

 
Website: www.bankstowsi-p.schools.nsw.edu.au             Phone: 9790 6176          Email: bankstowsi-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

 

27 Insignia St Sadleir 2168    Phone: 9607 8201    Email: sadleir-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

                       Bankstown South Infants School                                                                                                         Newsletter Term 3 Week 6,  2019 

 
 

 

We have had a very busy and exciting start to the Term. Thank you to all the parents and 

friends who joined us for our Education Week Open Day. We really enjoyed sharing all the 

wonderful things we do at Bankstown South Infants School with you and I know the students 

loved having you in lessons with them. 

 

Thank you to the P&C for all their fundraising efforts so far this year. Through their fundraising 

we have been able to purchase a new Sound and PA system for the hall. This makes our 

assemblies much more professional and we look forward to using it. 

 

SASS Recognition Week 

This week is School Administrative and Support (SAS) Staff Recognition Week, a time to 

acknowledge and thank the often unsung heroes in our public schools. 

Our SAS staff play an important role in our school community. They are often the first people 

you see when you enter a school and are essential to maintaining positive relationships with 

students, parents and the community. SAS staff work in school offices, in classrooms and 

libraries and maintaining and caring for school grounds and buildings. They are often the ones 

to tend to students when they unwell and they ensure the efficient management of school 

financial and administration functions. 

I would like to acknowledge and thank all our SAS staff for the valuable work they perform 

and their contribution to supporting great teaching and learning outcomes in our school. 

Thank you Ms Cathy, Ms Christine, Mrs Nicoll, Ms Elle, Mr Lloyd, Ms Brooke, Ms Mayssaa and Ms 

Rebecca for all you do at Bankstown South Infants School. 

 

Parent Teacher Interviews 

Information for our Term 3 Parent Teacher Interviews went out last week. I have also included 

a copy of the information in the newsletter. We would like all families to attend the parent 

teacher interviews and we are encouraging all students to attend with them. If you require 

assistance booking online please visit the office and we can assist you in booking a time. 

 

Attendance 

Thank you to all the families who have been working hard on improving and maintaining 

student attendance and late days. We will again be celebrating our students with a Term 3 

attendance rate of over 95% and less than 5 partial absences at the end of Term 3. It is 

important that all students attend school every day and arrive on time. If students are unwell 

and are unable to attend school they must bring in a note and Dr Certificate when they 

return.  

 

Principal’s Report 
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2020 Enrolments 

We are now taking 2020 Kindergarten and Preschool enrolments. Please visit the office to 

collect an enrolment pack. First round Preschool applications will close on Tuesday 17th 

September 2019 (Week 9 Term 3). Please ensure that you have returned your waiting list form 

before this day to be considered in the first round offers. Kindergarten orientation sessions are 

now being planned. If you have a school aged child or know of anyone in our local area 

please contact the office. We have already 

begun to plan the Year 2 transition process for 

student attending Padstow North PS and more 

information will be sent home to Year 2 parents 

shortly. If you have a child in Kindergarten or Year 

1 who will not be returning to Bankstown South 

Infants School in 2020 please contact the office. 

 

Revised Department of Education Enrolment 

Policy 

Our school has increased enrolments to the point where we are reaching or exceeding a 

capacity to accommodate our students in permanent classrooms. The revised Department of 

Education Enrolment Policy implemented as of 22 July 2019, will have an impact on the 

manner in which we process non-local enrolments over coming years. 

All students who reside within our local intake area will continue to be offered places at our 

school, however non-local enrolment applications can only be considered by schools that 

can accommodate new enrolments below their designated enrolment buffer level. A buffer is 

calculated by our school to allow the enrolment of local students who arrive throughout the 

year. 

The impact of this requirement is that our school may not be able to enrol non-local students 

from 2020. To assist with the transition to this new requirement it has been agreed that non-

local siblings of current students will be permitted to enrol in 2020. As from 2021 the school 

may only be able to enrol local students.  

The school will continue to have a non-local application process in place to prioritise any 

applications that may be considered exceptional circumstances or for any places that may 

become available if the school enrolment falls below the designated cap. 

The Preschool will continue to follow existing enrolment procedures which can found at 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/teaching-and-learning/curriculum/preschool/enrolment 

Please note that acceptance into the preschool class does not guarantee acceptance for 

Kindergarten the next year for out of area students. 

A more detailed information sheet has been included at the end of the newsletter. Please 

contact me if you wish to discuss these changes further. 

Kim Collas 

Principal 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/teaching-and-learning/curriculum/preschool/enrolment
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Showcase of 2H 
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Showcase of EALD 

Program 
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There has been an exciting new addition to 

our lunch and recess play times this term. The 

school has spent $1000 on purchasing brand 

new toys and equipment for our students to 

use during break times. The aim was to 

enhance positive relationships amongst 

students. 

The equipment purchased include large 

wooden tic tac toe games, large bowling 

pins and balls, blocks, cars and mats, dolls, 

tea set accessories, dinosaurs and tennis 

racket sets. 

These photos show 

some of our students 

engaged and 

displaying positive 

behaviours in the 

playground. They are 

learning to socially 

engage with their 

peers as they share, 

turn take and be 

imaginative in their 

thoughts.  

 

The smiles we see everyday speak more than a 

thousand words. 

 

By Mrs Dionisatos and Ms Samrout 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Playground Project 
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Sean Murphy Show 

We all had such an amazing time at the Sean Murphy Show at 

Bankstown Library last week! There were lots and lots of 

laughs and fun activities to participate in! Sean made many of 

our students part of the show and they all did such an 

amazing job. Tying into this year's Book Week theme, 

'Reading is my secret power', Sean’s show reminded us of 

how important and fun reading is. He prompted us to switch 

off our screens and phones and switch on our imaginations to 

find fun in books, games and in each other!  
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What a wonderful week it was. It was lovey to 

see so many of our families taking part in our 

education week celebrations. Thank you to all our staff and students who 

worked tirelessly to give families an insight into to what we do best at Bankstown 

South Infants School.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Education Week @ BSIS 

We started our day with an 

exciting display of student profiles 

and aspirations. The highlight of 

our display was our Guess the 

Teacher competition which 

raised over $150! 
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Parents were invited back to our classrooms to participate in a shared learning activity with 

the children. Classroom teachers set up quality learning activities which included; 

Literacy activities with Mrs Samrout and Miss Eve 

Numeracy activities with Mr Jones 

STEM (Science, Technology, Engineering and Mathematics) with Mr Haidari 

Creative Arts with Mrs De Andrade 

Sports Pro with Miss Mustafa and Mr M 

It was great to see so many of our parents and families enjoying the morning and 

participating enthusiastically in the activities. 

Here are some photos of parents and students engaging in our morning activities. 
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Following our classroom visits, we had a 
lovely shared picnic lunch with our 

families. Our students had a wonderful 
time sitting on giant rugs with their mums, 

dads and extended family eating lots of 
yummy food! It was a great way for a 

families and students to come together 
after a busy morning of learning together! 
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To end our Education Week celebrations, we all 

gathered in the hall for our formal assembly. 

Students from Preschool, Kindergarten, Years 1 and 

2 gave us a personal exchange about their future 

ambitions. Their tales were very heart warming and 

made us smile. We then presented very special 

awards to students across the school who 

demonstrate the values of public education. 

Congratulations to all our award winners! 
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Last Wednesday, 21st August, our school held the Early Stage One and Stage One, Public Speaking 

Final. There were two components to the competition; 

1. Prepared speech 

2. Impromptu speech 

 

Students in Kindergarten presented a one minute prepared speech and thirty second impromptu 

speech, whilst students in Stage 1 presented a two minute prepared speech and a one minute 

impromptu speech. 

 

The impromptu item/topic for Early Stage One was a ‘Paintbrush’ and for Stage One it was ‘School 

Uniforms.’ 

 

Listed below are the finalists. We congratulate them for being chosen as the best in our school. We 

were so proud of how well they spoke and their ability to formulate wonderful ideas at short notice for 

their impromptu speech. 

 

Early Stage One Stage One 

Isaac  - KD Aisha E – 2H 

Elizabeth - KS Mohammed H - 2H 

Raheel - KS Layal - 1/2E 

Jazlyn - K/1T Kareem - 1/2E 

Ayden - KS Selen - K/1T 

 
Layla - 2H 

 

Congratulations to Raheel (KS) and Layal (1/2E) for winning the Early Stage One and Stage 1 Finals 

respectively.  

 

They will now represent our school at the Bankstown Network Public Speaking Final to be held at 

Revesby Public School on Tuesday, 10th September. We wish them the very best of luck at this 

competition. 

 

Mr. Jones & Miss Eve 

Public Speaking Conveners 

 

Public Speaking Competition 
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On Monday 18th February, for the first time we had 6 students represent BSIS at the East Hills 

PSSA District Athletics Carnival. They all ran in the 8 years 100m and did a fantastic job. 

Congratulations Ahmad H, Ceydon, Baha, Amani, Layla and Nehmah on being such 

outstanding representatives for our school. Thank you to East Hills PSSA for an outstanding 

carnival and to EHPSSA and Sydney South West School Sport Association for the opportunity 

for our students to participate in representative sport. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

East Hills PSSA District Athletics Carnival 

https://www.facebook.com/ehpssa/?__tn__=K-R&eid=ARAciWZ3SsHd3e_Ok1tvvBXq2SUlshcwXAUJi7Rc-YoWhc-Yz_f0m2ZWe15SxeaAzUcRduzv0cYjPySC&fref=mentions&__xts__%5B0%5D=68.ARByWoik1dfmuvI4ZXRVwc3xcwuclvQ1yGh6WwS9PrPxbKMeCowJV9AGrhB00hi0nKQpvrEaXhUM9RMrNQsYZfZWLkbleFjMcx2x2C-zsS0VqhDsB_7KTm0tRARr7n_3bIO9W3X3S16WIxVGyNm00SA1tgwNcjKWVp5tcDjJdHvadVXRPcl74Kk1bSTw6iozRbd7g6FtXkTmnWd072DYrMrhu5Opur83pqvjh_EiByFYApARFI-BscPamEgdmbxR9Q5EqUgFRQHNeVazt2DrYolJhhRv-0HCHNQv9N53J7qUbqRpJo6n_arSWHqKP_pYw26YD60PWWzWKQ5y4fHrUMun4A
https://www.facebook.com/ehpssa/?__tn__=K-R&eid=ARAciWZ3SsHd3e_Ok1tvvBXq2SUlshcwXAUJi7Rc-YoWhc-Yz_f0m2ZWe15SxeaAzUcRduzv0cYjPySC&fref=mentions&__xts__%5B0%5D=68.ARByWoik1dfmuvI4ZXRVwc3xcwuclvQ1yGh6WwS9PrPxbKMeCowJV9AGrhB00hi0nKQpvrEaXhUM9RMrNQsYZfZWLkbleFjMcx2x2C-zsS0VqhDsB_7KTm0tRARr7n_3bIO9W3X3S16WIxVGyNm00SA1tgwNcjKWVp5tcDjJdHvadVXRPcl74Kk1bSTw6iozRbd7g6FtXkTmnWd072DYrMrhu5Opur83pqvjh_EiByFYApARFI-BscPamEgdmbxR9Q5EqUgFRQHNeVazt2DrYolJhhRv-0HCHNQv9N53J7qUbqRpJo6n_arSWHqKP_pYw26YD60PWWzWKQ5y4fHrUMun4A
https://www.facebook.com/ehpssa/?__tn__=K-R&eid=ARAq0Ou2D40l2whZqo7dQdE2DS2gyp2ZXkD4GeEuJUNzjpigYQdi4mnJ9Kl5DsVP_4Wcbi2d9mzzhqpf&fref=mentions&__xts__%5B0%5D=68.ARByWoik1dfmuvI4ZXRVwc3xcwuclvQ1yGh6WwS9PrPxbKMeCowJV9AGrhB00hi0nKQpvrEaXhUM9RMrNQsYZfZWLkbleFjMcx2x2C-zsS0VqhDsB_7KTm0tRARr7n_3bIO9W3X3S16WIxVGyNm00SA1tgwNcjKWVp5tcDjJdHvadVXRPcl74Kk1bSTw6iozRbd7g6FtXkTmnWd072DYrMrhu5Opur83pqvjh_EiByFYApARFI-BscPamEgdmbxR9Q5EqUgFRQHNeVazt2DrYolJhhRv-0HCHNQv9N53J7qUbqRpJo6n_arSWHqKP_pYw26YD60PWWzWKQ5y4fHrUMun4A
https://www.facebook.com/sydneysouthwestschoolsport/?__tn__=K-R&eid=ARCaQ4v0jV0kW0eThG7hwH38NScDV5G4h3dLZoWjzwfRS-dgEKH0orHAAGl5IgNp6w-RdLeoDb3QKbdc&fref=mentions&__xts__%5B0%5D=68.ARByWoik1dfmuvI4ZXRVwc3xcwuclvQ1yGh6WwS9PrPxbKMeCowJV9AGrhB00hi0nKQpvrEaXhUM9RMrNQsYZfZWLkbleFjMcx2x2C-zsS0VqhDsB_7KTm0tRARr7n_3bIO9W3X3S16WIxVGyNm00SA1tgwNcjKWVp5tcDjJdHvadVXRPcl74Kk1bSTw6iozRbd7g6FtXkTmnWd072DYrMrhu5Opur83pqvjh_EiByFYApARFI-BscPamEgdmbxR9Q5EqUgFRQHNeVazt2DrYolJhhRv-0HCHNQv9N53J7qUbqRpJo6n_arSWHqKP_pYw26YD60PWWzWKQ5y4fHrUMun4A
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Thank you to the families who have already downloaded our SkoolBag app. We encourage 

everyone to download it as this is where important information, announcements and 

reminders are sent. A copy of all notes that are sent home are also stored here for parents 

and carers to access from their phone or tablet.  Please ensure you have alerts turned on so 

you receive instant notifications and please regularly check our Facebook page and school 

website for updates and information. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SkoolBag App 
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Term 3 Parent Teacher Interviews 
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Our SMOOSH before and after school care have a limited number of vacancies still available 

for this term. Please visit the hall before or after school if you are interested in your child 

attending. The SMOOSH is eligible for the childcare rebate making it a very affordable option 

for our families. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SMOOSH Before and After School Care 
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We have a FREE playgroup at our school every Wednesday Morning from 9:15am - 11:15am. 

All children aged 0-5 years and their families are welcome. This great service offers access to 

speech therapists, occupational therapists, play therapist and nutritionists. There is craft, inside 

and outside play, singing, dancing and a whole lot of fun. Translators are available and it is a 

wonderful way for parents to connect with each other. You don’t need to register and 

everyone is welcome. We look forward to seeing you all there soon! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Join Our Playgroup 
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Week Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

1 

22/7 

Staff 

Development 

Day 

23/7 

Students return for 

Term 3 

24/7 

K-2 Athletics 

Carnival 

25/7 26/7 

Sports Pro 

P&C Meeting 

2 

29/7 30/7 31/7 1/8 2/8 

Sports Pro 

Assembly - SRC 

Jelly & Donut Mufti 

Day 

3 

5/8 5/8 7/8 8/8 

Education Week 

Open Day 

9/8 

Sports Pro 

 

4 

12/8 13/8 14/8 15/8 16/8 

Sports Pro 

Assembly - KD 

5 

19/8 

East Hills PSSA 

District Athletics 

Carnival 

20/8 21/8 

Public Speaking 

Finals 

22/8 23/8 

Sports Pro 

K-2 ‘Sean Murphy 

Show’ Excursion to 

Bankstown Library 

6 

26/8 27/8 

Preschool Blue 

Father’s Day Stall 

28/8 

Book Fair 

29/8 

Book Fair 

Book Week Dress 

Up Parade 

30/8 

Sports Pro 

Assembly - KS 

Book Fair 

Father’s Day Stall 

7 

2/9 

Book Fair 

3/9 

Book Fair 

4/9 

Book Fair 

5/9 

 

6/9 

Sports Pro 

P&C Meeting 

8 

9/9 10/9 

Year 2 & SRC 

Greening 

Australia 

Excursion 

11/9 12/9 

Parent Teacher 

Interviews 

13/9 

Sports Pro 

Assembly - 1/2E 

9 

16/9 17/9 
Round 1 2020 

Preschool 

Applications Close 

K-2 Gardening Day 

18/9 

Padstow North PS 

Year 2 visit BSIS 

19/9 

Multicultural Day 

20/9 

Sports Pro 

10 

23/9 24/9 25/9 26/9 27/9 

Sports Pro 

Assembly - SRC 

Last Day of Term 3 

 

 

Term 3 Calendar 
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Week Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

1 

14/10 

Students & Staff 

return for Term 4 

15/10 16/10 17/10 18/10 

Gymnastics 

P&C Meeting 

2 

21/10 22/10 23/10 24/10 25/10 

Gymnastics 

Assembly -2H 

 

3 

28/10 29/10 30/10 31/10 1/11 

Gymnastics 

 

4 

4/11 5/11 6/11 7/11 

2020 Kindy 

Orientation 

Session 1 

8/11 

Gymnastics 

Assembly - K/1T 

5 

11/11 

Remembrance 

Day Ceremony 

Dance Group 

Festival Night 

Performance 

12/11 13/11 14/11 

2020 Kindy 

Orientation 

Session 2 

15/11 

Gymnastics 

K-2 Russ the Buss 

Incursion 

 

6 

18/11 19/11 20/11 21/11 

2020 Kindy 

Orientation 

Session 3 

22/11 

Gymnastics 

Assembly - KD 

Book Fair 

7 

25/11 26/11 27/11 28/11 

2020 Kindy 

Orientation 

Session 4 

29/11 

Gymnastics 

P&C Meeting 

8 

2/12 3/12 

 

4/12 5/12 6/12 

Gymnastics 

Assembly - KS 

9 

9/12 10/12 11/12 

Presentation Day 

12/12 

Semester 2 

Reports home to 

parents 

13/12 

 

P-2 School Fun Day 

10 

16/12 

Year 2 

Graduation Party 

at Chipmunks 

17/12 

Celebration 

Assembly & 

Graduation 

18/12 

Last Day of Term 4 

for students 

19/12 

Staff 

Development 

Day 

20/12 

School Closed for 

School Holidays 

 

 

 

Term 4 Calendar 
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